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The Bell Jar
Kaveri is thirty; single; knows seven languages; is an interpreter by
profession; has read all the books about men and how to get a date.
Yet; she has not been able to figure out the language of love. Since
the ‘THE ONE GREAT LOVE’ of her life has eluded her for thirty years
and might never show up; she decides to take matters into her own
hands. On her thirtieth birthday; she makes a resolution—love or no
love; she is going to lose her virginity. Life; however; has other
plans! This is a story of a spirited woman who plunges into a
rollercoaster ride filled with ideas; ideals and adventures—each new
day competing with yesterday to make her rethink and re-evaluate life
and love.

Losing It
After dropping out of school at just sixteen, James Caan started his
business life in a broom cupboard with no qualifications and two
pieces of fatherly wisdom: 'observe the masses and do the opposite'
and 'always look for opportunities where both parties benefit'. Armed
with this advice, natural charm and the Yellow Pages, he built a
market-leading business with a turnover of £130 million and swiftly
became one of Britain's most successful entrepreneurs. From Caan's
childhood as a Pakistani immigrant to the phenomenal success of his
first company and beyond, The Real Deal traces both his financial and
personal achievements. It offers a frank account of what success at
thirty really signifies and brings us right up to the present,
including his impact on Dragons' Den and what his charity work, from
saving a hospital in London to building a school in Lahore, means to
him. Ultimately, it is a story of learning what money is really worth,
told by one the country's most insightful businessmen.
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Losing My Virginity
Throughout my life I have achieved many remarkable things. In Screw
It, Let's Do It, I will share with you my ideas and the secrets of my
success, but not simply because I hope they'll help you achieve your
individual goals. Today we are increasingly aware of the effects of
our actions on the environment, and I strongly believe that we each
have a responsibility, as individuals and organisations, to do no
harm. I will draw on Gaia Capitalism to explain why we need to take
stock of how we may be damaging the environment, and why it is up to
big companies like Virgin to lead the way in a more holistic approach
to business. In Screw It, Let's Do It I'll be looking forwards to the
future. A lot has changed since I founded Virgin in 1968, and I'll
explain how I intend to take my business and my ideas to the next
level and the new and exciting areas - such as launching Virgin Fuels
- into which Virgin is currently moving. But I have also brought
together all the important lessons, good advice and inspirational
adages that have helped me along the road to success. Ironically, I
have never been one to do things by the book, but I have been inspired
and influenced by many remarkable people. I hope that you too might
find a little inspiration between these pages.

Shameless
"Wise and witty Losing It is cringingly insightful about sex and
dating and all the ways we tie ourselves into knots over both." --The
New York Times Book Review A hilarious novel that Maggie Shipstead
calls "charming witty and insightful," about a woman who still has her
virginity at the age of twenty-six, and the summer she's determined to
lose it—and find herself. Julia Greenfield has a problem: she's twentysix years old and she's still a virgin. Sex ought to be easy. People
have it all the time! But, without meaning to, she made it through
college and into adulthood with her virginity intact. Something's got
to change. To re-route herself from her stalled life, Julia travels to
spend the summer with her mysterious aunt Vivienne in North Carolina.
It's not long, however, before she unearths a confounding secret—her
58 year old aunt is a virgin too. In the unrelenting heat of the
southern summer, Julia becomes fixated on puzzling out what could have
lead to Viv's appalling condition, all while trying to avoid the same
fate. For readers of Rainbow Rowell and Maria Semple, and filled with
offbeat characters and subtle, wry humor, Losing It is about the
primal fear that you just. might. never. meet. anyone. It's about
desiring something with the kind of obsessive fervor that almost
guarantees you won't get it. It's about the blurry lines between sex
and love, and trying to figure out which one you're going for. And
it's about the decisions—and non-decisions—we make that can end up
shaping a life.

Craigslist Confessional
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Megan is in no hurry to lose her virginity, but she doesn't want to be
the last either. She has other things on her mind too as she gets to
know her biological father who has problems of his own. Issues of
celibacy, sexual identity and religious difference surface amongst her
group of friends.

Virgin King (Text Only)
Losing My Virginity is the unusual, frequently outrageous
autobiography of one of the great business geniuses of our time. When
Richard Branson started his first business, he and his friends decided
that "since we're complete virgins at business, let's call it just
that: Virgin." Since then, Branson has written his own "rules" for
success, creating a group of companies with a global presence, but no
central headquarters, no management hierarchy, and minimal
bureaucracy.Many of Richard Branson's companies--airlines, retailing,
and cola are good examples--were started in the face of entrenched
competition. The experts said, "Don't do it." But Branson found golden
opportunities in markets in which customers have been ripped off or
underserved, where confusion reigns, and the competition is
complacent. And in this stressed-out, overworked age, Richard Branson
gives us a new model: a dynamic, hardworking, successful entrepreneur
who lives life to the fullest. Family, friends, fun, and adventure are
equally important as business in Branson's life. Losing My Virginity
is a portrait of a productive, sane, balanced life, filled with rich
and colorful stories:

Losing My Virginity
The murdered Mexican singer's husband shares his recollections and
memories of their relationship, both personal and professional, and
clarifies certain misconceptions about her life and death.

How I Lost My Virginity
"A revealing insight into modern sexuality."--Tatler "I recommend this
wonderful book to people of all ages."--Cheryl Cohen Greene, DHS In an
increasingly sexualized world, how we lose our virginity remains an
untold story. Losing It is inspired by Kate Monro's Cosmopolitan awardnominated blog, The Virginity Project. Kate Monro is a blogger,
author, and journalist.

How to Lose Your Virginity
“Touching.” —The New York Times For fans of Humans of New York and
PostSecret, a collection of raw, urgent, and heartfelt stories, shared
anonymously. Helena Dea Bala was an exhausted and isolated DC
lobbyist, suffocating under the weight of her student loan debt, when
she decided to split her lunch with a man who often panhandled near
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her office. They chatted effortlessly as they ate; there were no halftruths or white lies, and no fear of judgment. Helena felt connected
and unburdened in a way she hadn’t in years. Inspired, she posted an
ad on Craigslist promising to listen, anonymously and for free, to
whatever the speaker felt he or she couldn’t tell anyone else. Emails
from people desperate to connect flooded her inbox, and she listened.
Within months, Helena quit her job, deferred her loans, and dove into
listening full time. The forty first-person confessions in this book
are vivid, intimate, and real; they range from devastating traumas, to
lost loves, to reflections on hard choices. Some accounts are
quotidian, like that of one increasingly estranged husband: “I want to
feel that we’re not just roommates—that we’re not just waiting for the
kids to grow up so that we can move on.” Others are deeply
disconcerting, like that of a sex addict employed by a religious
organization and several are heartening, like that of a mother who
dares to hope that her daughter, born with life-threatening heart
defects, will one day walk down the aisle: “Sometimes you need to have
the audacity to believe that it will all be okay, that it is okay to
have the same kinds of dreams as everyone else.” In its complex
portrayal of the common human experience, Craigslist Confessional
challenges us to explore the depths of our vulnerability and expand
the borders of our empathy.

The One Hundred Years of Lenni and Margot
Sir Richard Branson’s amazing memoir is now updated to include the
effect on the Virgin Group of 11 September, his views on the war in
Iraq, the rise of Virgin Blue and the flotation of Virgin Mobile.
Discover how Virgin is moving into the US domestic flight market and
why he set up the charitable body “Virgin Unite”. As ever, his thirst
for challenge is unquenched. Sir Richard reveals the thrills of the
world record attempt with the Virgin Atlantic Global Flyer and taking
Virgin to the final frontier as Virgin Galactic are poised for a new
era of commercial space travel. Compelling. Brilliant. Revealing.
Funny. Inspirational. Extraordinary.Revealing Sir Richard’s unique
story, his personal philosophy on life, the Virgin brand and business
Losing My Virginity is an autobiography without equal.

A Young Gentleman's Guide To Losing Your Virginity:
Everything You Haven't Been Told And Need To Know
The story of how Malcolm Rands, an organic gardener and hippy from
Northland, built the pioneering global brand ecostore. Malcolm Rands
started ecostore from New Zealand's first permaculture eco-village
with his wife Melanie in 1993. They sourced local manufacturers to
make a range of organic gardening, home cleaning and body care
products for the then mail-order business in the dug-out basement of
their home. Twenty years on and Malcolm has developed ecostore into a
multi-million dollar business. It's distinctive, masterfully branded
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products are on the shelves of supermarkets and health stores in New
Zealand, Australia, the US, Hong Kong, Singapore and China, and they
are poised for further global expansion. This inspirational memoir
gives an insight into the mind of an entrepreneur, activist and true
Kiwi 'superhero'. It's a fascinating story of humble beginnings,
taking on the multinationals and their nasty chemicals, bucking the
trend and setting a new standard of healthier living. At latest count,
there are more than 84,000 chemicals in existence for commercial use,
with 1000 new ones being developed every year. Malcolm is more
determined than ever to work toward restoring the health and wellbeing
of New Zealand by making it easier for people to be green. This book
includes his tips on how to green up your home and office, his
thoughts on New Zealand's 'pure' image and some timely lessons in
sustainability.

My Mother's Rules
Now available in paperback—with a new preface and interview with
Jessica Livingston about Y Combinator! Founders at Work: Stories of
Startups' Early Days is a collection of interviews with founders of
famous technology companies about what happened in the very earliest
days. These people are celebrities now. What was it like when they
were just a couple friends with an idea? Founders like Steve Wozniak
(Apple), Caterina Fake (Flickr), Mitch Kapor (Lotus), Max Levchin
(PayPal), and Sabeer Bhatia (Hotmail) tell you in their own words
about their surprising and often very funny discoveries as they
learned how to build a company. Where did they get the ideas that made
them rich? How did they convince investors to back them? What went
wrong, and how did they recover? Nearly all technical people have
thought of one day starting or working for a startup. For them, this
book is the closest you can come to being a fly on the wall at a
successful startup, to learn how it's done. But ultimately these
interviews are required reading for anyone who wants to understand
business, because startups are business reduced to its essence. The
reason their founders become rich is that startups do what businesses
do—create value—more intensively than almost any other part of the
economy. How? What are the secrets that make successful startups so
insanely productive? Read this book, and let the founders themselves
tell you.

Founders at Work
"Do yourself a favor and read this book. You won't be sorry." - 5-star
Recommended Read - Harlie's Books "The story was funny, interesting
with several surprises. I look forward to reading more!!" - 5-star
review - Enchanting Reviews Emma Parker has it all. A great job (which
comes complete with a boss from hell), a super cute apartment in the
city (more like a third-floor studio), a popular blog (is 738
subscribers popular?), and two best friends she wouldn't trade for the
world. Love? Okay, maybe she didn't have it all, but what's the rush?
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At the tender age of twenty-three (almost twenty-four), Emma knows she
has plenty of time to find the perfect guy. That is, until her two
best friends enter the dating scene and fall in love, leaving Emma to
spend most weekends alone, binge-watching Netflix or playing the
dreaded role of fifth-wheel. Panic set in at the realization she was
officially an outcast. The lone single virgin who sucked at reading
signals and had more experience admiring from afar than being in an
actual relationship. After a night of one too many appletinis, a semimeltdown, and a 'Lose My Virginity Challenge' post, Emma's little blog
goes viral. When Emma's co-worker crush, Logan--gorgeous and not
interested--finds out that she is the anonymous blogger, Emma's
besties come up with a brilliant plan to finally win over the
untouchable Logan. Perfect! Things are finally looking up again, but
then Emma's hot new billionaire boss, Alex, comes into the picture
with plans of his own and a surprising secret she is totally
unprepared for. What people are saying about The Virgin Club:"I was
really reminded of beloved authors like Sophie Kinsella, Helen
Fielding, Marian Keyes, and other great indies like Tawdra Kandle,
Melissa Baldwin, and Becky Monson. Adding Kayley Wood to my list and
definitely reading more of her work." - Books To Light Your Fire "This
was an amazingly well-written story. I absolutely enjoyed everything
about it. It was so good I had trouble putting it down and read it
straight through in one sitting." - Kimmie Sue "This book was awesome!
I have found a new favorite author! I couldn't put it down! The
chapters were great and the twist in the story was unexpected. Loved
every minute of it!" - Bethny "I had no idea really what to expect
about this KU book because to be honest they are pretty hit or miss.
This book hit it out of the park." - CarlaB72 "I wasn't quite sure
what to expect from this book. It was clever and well written. I was
pleasantly surprised to get caught up in the story." - Rachel "This
book made me smile, tugged my heartstrings, and just gave me an allaround happy feeling from reading a good book I'm stingy with giving
five stars, but this book definitely deserves it!" - P.G. Lamb

Virgin
Presents a guide to identity, friendship, family, the body, sexuality,
pregnancy, and bullying, based on the author's personal experiences
working with young people and experts at The Georgia Campaign for
Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention.

Stories of the Sahara
The Virgin Way
"Impressionistic and engaging Fankhauser boldly offers new wisdom." Bromleigh McCleneghan, pastor and author of Good Christian Sex --- On
the 8th day, God created sexual intercourse. And it was good. But for
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girls like Dani Fankhauser who were told sex was only to happen once
you cross the threshold of marriage, that "goodness"
seemedquestionable. As young women, we learned how to say "No" to sex,
but not how to ask a guy to put on a condom. We were told to limit
physical affection because it undermined love, but not how to deal
with our own desires and drive. Our own bodies, and their capacity for
pleasure, were left a mystery. In SHAMELESS, Fankhauser writes about
the questions she had that couldn't be answered by mainstream culture
or by Christian communities - about shame, love, intimacy, and STDs.

Screw It, Let's Do It
| WINNER OF THE GAJA CAPITAL BUSINESS BOOK PRIZE 2019 | The nineteenth
century was an exciting time of initiative and enterprise around the
world. If John D. Rockefeller was creating unimagined wealth in the
United States that he would put to the service of the nation, a Parsi
family with humble roots was doing the same in India. In 1822, a boy
was born in a priestly household in Gujarat's Navsari village. Young
Nusserwanji knew early on that his destiny lay beyond his village and
decided to head for Bombay to start a business - the first in his
family to do so. He had neither higher education nor knowledge of
business matters, just a burning passion to carve a path of his own.
What Nusserwanji started as a cotton trading venture, his son
Jamsetji, born in the same year as Rockefeller, grew into a
multifaceted business, turning around sick textile mills, setting up
an iron and steel company, envisioning a cutting-edge institute of
higher learning, building a world-class hotel, and earning himself the
title of the 'Bhishma Pitamah of Indian Industry'. Stewarded ably over
the decades by Jamsetji's sons Dorabji and Ratanji, the charismatic
and larger-than-life JRD, and thereafter the more business-like Ratan,
the Tata group today is a 110-billion-dollar empire. The Tatas is
their story. But it is more than just a history of the industrial
house; it is an inspiring account of India in the making. It
chronicles how each generation of the family invested not only in the
expansion of its own business interests but also in nation building.
Few know, for instance, that the first hydel power project in the
world was conceived of and built by the Tatas. Nor that some radical
labour concepts such as eight-hour work shifts were born in India, at
the Tata mill in Nagpur. The Tata Cancer Research Centre, the Indian
Institute of Science, the Tata Institute of Fundamental Research, as
also the national carrier Air India - the family has a long, rich and
unrivalled legacy. The Tatas is a tribute to a line of visionaries who
have a special place in the hearts and minds of ordinary Indians.
Written by seasoned journalist Girish Kuber, this is also the only
book that tells the complete Tata story spanning almost two hundred
years.

First Timer's Kit
Sylvia Plath's shocking, realistic, and intensely emotional novel
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about a woman falling into the grip of insanity Esther Greenwood is
brilliant, beautiful, enormously talented, and successful, but slowly
going under—maybe for the last time. In her acclaimed and enduring
masterwork, Sylvia Plath brilliantly draws the reader into Esther's
breakdown with such intensity that her insanity becomes palpably real,
even rational—as accessible an experience as going to the movies. A
deep penetration into the darkest and most harrowing corners of the
human psyche, The Bell Jar is an extraordinary accomplishment and a
haunting American classic.

The Fall of America
“Ranks up there with the great rock & roll books of all time.”—Time
Out New York “Lurid, insolent, disorderly, funny, sometimes gross,
sometimes mean and occasionally touching . . . Resounds with
authenticity.”—The New York Times “No volume serves juicier dish on
punk’s New York birth . . . Tales of sex, drugs and music that will
make you wish you’d been there.”—Rolling Stone A contemporary classic,
Please Kill Me is the definitive oral history of the most nihilistic
of all pop movements. Iggy Pop, Richard Hell, the Ramones, and scores
of other punk figures lend their voices to this decisive account of
that explosive era. This 20th anniversary edition features new photos
and an afterword by the authors. “Utterly and shamelessly
sensational.”—Newsday

Losing My Virginity and Other Dumb Ideas
"Graceful, intelligent, beautiful writing. Full of wisdom and
kindness. It is just the kind of book I adore."--Joanna Cannon, author
of the international bestseller The Trouble with Goats and Sheep A
charming, fiercely alive and disarmingly funny debut novel in the vein
of John Green, Rachel Joyce, and Jojo Moyes--a brave testament to the
power of living each day to the fullest, a tribute to the stories that
we live, and a reminder of our unlimited capacity for friendship and
love. An extraordinary friendship. A lifetime of stories that begins
at the end . . . Seventeen-year-old Lenni Pettersson lives on the
Terminal Ward at the Glasgow Princess Royal Hospital. Though the
teenager has been told she's dying, she still has plenty of living to
do. Joining the hospital's arts and crafts class, she meets the
magnificent Margot, an 83-year-old, purple-pajama-wearing, fruitcakeeating rebel, who transforms Lenni in ways she never imagined. As
their friendship blooms, a world of stories opens for these unlikely
companions who, between them, have been alive for one hundred years.
Though their days are dwindling, both are determined to leave their
mark on the world. With the help of Lenni's doting palliative care
nurse and Father Arthur, the hospital's patient chaplain, Lenni and
Margot devise a plan to create one hundred paintings showcasing the
stories of the century they have lived--stories of love and loss, of
courage and kindness, of unexpected tenderness and pure joy. Though
the end is near, life isn't quite done with these unforgettable women
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just yet. Delightfully funny and bittersweet, heartbreaking yet
ultimately uplifting, The One Hundred Years of Lenni and Margot
reminds us of the preciousness of life as it considers the legacy we
choose to leave, how we influence the lives of others even after we're
gone, and the wonder of a friendship that transcends time.

I Regret the Day I Lost My Virginity
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The untold stories behind The
Office, one of the most iconic television shows of the twenty-first
century, told by its creators, writers, and actors When did you last
hang out with Jim, Pam, Dwight, Michael, and the rest of Dunder
Mifflin? It might have been back in 2013, when the series finale aired
. . . or it might have been last night, when you watched three
episodes in a row. But either way, long after the show first aired,
it’s more popular than ever, and fans have only one problem—what to
watch, or read, next. Fortunately, Rolling Stone writer Andy Greene
has that answer. In his brand-new oral history, The Office: The Untold
Story of the Greatest Sitcom of the 2000s, Greene will take readers
behind the scenes of their favorite moments and characters. Greene
gives us the true inside story behind the entire show, from its
origins on the BBC through its impressive nine-season run in America,
with in-depth research and exclusive interviews. Fans will get the
inside scoop on key episodes from "The Dundies" to "Threat Level
Midnight" and "Goodbye, Michael," including behind-the-scenes details
like the battle to keep it on the air when NBC wanted to pull the plug
after just six episodes and the failed attempt to bring in James
Gandolfini as the new boss after Steve Carell left, spotlighting the
incredible, genre-redefining show created by the family-like team, who
together took a quirky British import with dicey prospects and turned
it into a primetime giant with true historical and cultural
significance. Hilarious, heartwarming, and revelatory, The Office
gives fans and pop culture buffs a front-row seat to the phenomenal
sequence of events that launched The Office into wild popularity,
changing the face of television and how we all see our office lives
for decades to come.

The Tatas: How a Family Built a Business and a Nation
Includes information on abstinence, abstinence focused sex education,
African Americans, Asian Americans, birth control, born again
virginity, chastity, coming out, conservative Christians, definitions
of virginity loss, double standard, Latinos, Latinas, oral sex, race,
ethnicity, rape, religion, secondary virginity, stigma, technical
virginity, etc.

Ecoman
In this unique, profoundly inspirational memoir, Divorce Court star
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Judge Lynn Toler shares her mother’s wisdom for learning to conquer
anger and become immune to insult. Toler credits her mother’s “rules”
for life – a life that saw her grow up the daughter of a poor teen
mother and endure a husband who suffered mental illness and alcoholism
– with providing the grounding for her own success and happiness.
Toler shows how the mindset of “a black woman who knew how to make
things work” taught her the power of knowing how to manage one’s
emotional business—lessons that this book offers in wrenching stories
written in spare and graceful prose. My Mother’s Rules is an
unforgettable book that will captivate readers with its illustrations
of how to rise above the most difficult circumstances and find peace
and success in life.

Everybody Wins
This title deals with many prophetic and well as historical aspects of
Elijah Muhammad's teaching. It chronologically cites various aspects
of American history, its actions pertaining to the establishment and
treatment of its once slaves, which is shown to be a significant cause
of America's fall.

The Virginity Club
This is a book on leadership from someone who has never read a book on
leadership in his life. While building the Virgin Group over the
course of forty years, Richard Branson has never shied away from
tackling seemingly outlandish challenges that others (including his
own colleagues on many occasions) considered sheer lunacy. He has
taken on giants like British Airways and won, and monsters like CocaCola and lost. Now Branson gives an inside look at his strikingly
different, swashbuckling style of leadership. Learn how fun, family,
passion, and the dying art of listening are key components to what his
extended family of employees around the world has always dubbed (with
a wink) "the Virgin Way." This unique perspective comes from a man who
dropped out of school at sixteen, suffers from dyslexia, and has never
worked for anyone but himself. He may be famous for thinking outside
the box--an expression he despises--but Branson asserts that "you'll
never have to think outside the box if you refuse to let anyone build
one around you."

Losing My Virginity
The perfect gag gift for insecure teenagers and college students
everywhere, First Timer's Kit offers a comprehensive sexual education,
courtesy of semi-credible medical expert Dr. Eric Ryland Horner.
Contents include: Dr. Horner's comprehensive textbook, How to Lose
Your Virginity in 96 Pages 10 Sexual Position Study Cards (ranked by
difficulty, from beginner to advanced to Cirque du Soleil) 10 Heroes
of Intercourse Trading Cards (includes the extremely rare Dr. Ruth
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Westheimer card) Certificate of Copulation (suitable for framing) And
more! Full of hilarious anatomical diagrams, ridiculous advice, and
tips for surviving the morning after, the First Timer's Kit encourages
readers to stop masturbating and start living!

Being a Teen
"The brave may not live forever-but the cautious do not live at all!"
-Sir Richard Branson Richard Branson is an iconic entrepreneur and the
founder of Virgin Airways, Virgin Records, and many other Virgin
businesses around the world. Now he shares the inside track on his
life in business and reveals the incredible truth about his most
risky, brilliant, and audacious deals. Combining invaluable advice
with remarkable, and candid stories of Virgin's greatest achievements,
as well as some of its setbacks, this is a dynamic, inspirational, and
truly original guide. Whether you are an executive, an entrepreneur,
or are just starting out, Branson strips business down to show how you
can succeed and make a difference.

Virginity Lost
When an announcement is made for a special scholarship, four best
friends begin a special club that is designed to demonstrate the
"purity" required by the scholarship committee.

The Last Virgin
A provocative social history examines the history of virginity and of
noted virgins in Western culture, describing the unique fascination
civilization has had for virginity from a social, political, economic,
philosophical, medical, and legal standpoint. Reprint.

Like a Virgin
Losing It
Losing My Virginity is a trilogy (Perfect Tragedy, Perfect Struggle,
Perfect Redemption). A true life story by Marilyn Minette.SO IS SHE
PERFECT?Jill needs everything in her life to be perfecta lifelong
obsession that just might destroy her. When a single knock on her
front door changes Jill's life forever, she tells herself it's all
just a flukejust a bad dream. Isn't it? Jill tries to snap herself out
of her confusing fogbut when she finally sees red, her next heartbeat
tells her something is horribly wrong. Innocence and virtue spawns
confusion and pain, especially when she realizes she may have made the
biggest mistake of her life. When you get knocked down and around,
inevitably, you gain new insight, right? Well, hopefully that's true,
but it takes some people longer than others to learn a lesson. And
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Jill is one of those people. We've all been through ityou've been
through it.OR IS SHE PERFECTLY WRONG?As you read her story, you'll
feel what Jill feels. You too, will suffer the shock of her many
heartbreaksbut hopefully, you'll learn from Jill's past and save
yourself from making her tragic mistakes. After all, losing control of
her perfect life was not part of Jill's plan.Resigned to the depths of
her disturbing despair, Jill travels a collision course with her
damning fateand she has no power to stop what's coming. No one does.
But then againshe knows, deep down, she can count on him. He isn't
like all the others, is he? He can save her, can't he?So, is she
right? Or for Jill, is it simply too late? Did she just blow her last
chance for happinessagain?

Losing My Virginity
This fully updated edition of Sir Richard Branson's bestselling
autobiography features his latest intrepid ventures in the areas of
health, environment, media and, of course, exploration. Discover new
details about Sir Richard's commitment to the future, through the
Virgin Health Bank and its contribution to regenerative medicine,
Virgin Fuels' pledge of £200 million to renewable energy projects, and
his charitable body Virgin Unite. Sir Richard also discusses the earthbased launch of Virgin Media, and the progress toward the literal
'launch' of Virgin Galactic and a new era of commercial space travel.
Featuring many new insights into his family life,Losing My Virginityis
an amazing memoir, a definitive business guide and an inspirational
story that reveals Sir Richard's unique philosophy on business, the
Virgin brand and life.

To Love, Honor, and Vacuum
An inside look at one of the world's most successful real
estatecompanies RE/MAX was founded over 30 years ago in Denver,
Colorado, basedupon a revolutionary idea for a new system of selling
real estate.Since then, RE/MAX has experienced over 380 straight
months ofexplosive growth. In Everybody Wins, authors Phil Harkins and
KeithHollihan reveal how RE/MAX has achieved such phenomenal success
byexamining the company's strategy, culture, and leadership. Harkins-with the full cooperation of RE/MAX -- led a research team thatclosely
studied RE/MAX as well as comparable fast-growingcompanies. The team
observed critical meetings, attendedconventions, dug through
historical archives, and conductedextensive interviews with more than
50 key RE/MAX leaders. Theoutcome is an insightful and engaging
account of one of the world'smost successful companies. Order your
copy today.

Please Kill Me
The Virgin Group entrepreneur offers advice, shares his experiences,
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and discusses business insights collected from his syndicated "New
York Times" column.

A Life in Parts
From advertisements to mommy blogs to Pinterest, scenes of domestic
bliss abound, painting a picture of perfection and expectation nearly
impossible to live up to. Why can't you work a full-time job,
stylishly clothe yourself and your children, plan a party for twelve
with handmade decorations, keep your house sparkling clean without
chemicals, and bake a gourmet meal in the same day? Everyone else is
doing it! For many women, housework has become more than chores that
need to be done; it is a symbol of identity. Sheila Wray Gregoire
wants to stop that thinking in its tracks and help women back to a
life of balance--for their sakes and for their families. She
encourages women to shift their focus from housekeeping to
relationships and shows them how to foster responsibility and respect
in all family members. The second edition retains the helpful,
concrete advice on everyday situations such as strategies for tackling
chores and budgets and tips on effective communication, while
incorporating the wisdom Sheila has gained through her interaction
with thousands of readers of her blog and through her speaking
ministry over the past ten years. Through the principles in To Love,
Honor, and Vacuum, Gregoire promises readers they can grow and thrive
in the midst of their hectic lives-even if their circumstances stay
the same.

The Virgin Club
Whether stud or dud, hot dish or cold fish, you're never the same
after you first “do the deed.” But how wild, weird, or earth
shattering was it for your neighbor, the person next to you on the
bus, or your veterinarian? In How to Lose Your Virginity… and How Not
To, compiled from 1,000 face-to-face interviews across North America,
Shawn Wickens makes us transfixed voyeurs in scores of others' seminal
“coming” of age moments. From Kelsie Testa in Jerk Magazine: "A
compilation of shocking yet heartwarming tales of orifices,
secretions, and vulgarity that pleasantly ends in an orgasm. From
condom follies to mixed-race orgies, Wickens proves that no formula
exists when it comes to this seminal and 'ground-breaking' event…. One
central message remains the same for all of these first-timers: losing
your virginity is weird and exhilarating, whether you lost it with
your middle-school bus driver named Frank at age 13 or you waited
until marriage." Featured in the New York Daily News, The Huffington
Post and Jezebel.com. Breakthru Radio calls How to Lose Your
Virginity, "an entertaining and enlightening read for virgins and nonvirgins alike." A portion of the proceeds is donated to RAINN (Rape
and Incest National Network)
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Business Stripped Bare
The unusual, frequently outrageous autobiography of one of the great
business geniuses of our time, Richard Branson. In little more than
twenty-five years, Richard Branson spawned nearly a hundred successful
ventures. From the airline business (Virgin Atlantic Airways), to
music (Virgin Records and V2), to cola (Virgin Cola), and others
ranging from financial services to bridal wear, Branson has a track
record second to none. Many of his companies were started in the face
of entrenched competition. The experts said, "Don't do it." But
Branson found golden opportunities in markets in which customers have
been ripped off or underserved, where confusion reigns, and the
competition is complacent. In this stressed-out, overworked age,
Richard Branson gives us a new model: a dynamic, hardworking,
successful entrepreneur who lives life to the fullest. Branson has
written his own "rules" for success, creating a group of companies
with a global presence, but no central headquarters, no management
hierarchy, and minimal bureaucracy. Family, friends, fun, and
adventure are equally important as business in his life. Losing My
Virginity is a portrait of a productive, sane, balanced life, filled
with rich and colorful stories, including: - Crash-landing his hot-air
balloon in the Algerian desert, yet remaining determined to have
another go at being the first to circle the globe - Signing the Sex
Pistols, Janet Jackson, the Rolling Stones, Boy George, and Phil
Collins - Fighting back when British Airways took on Virgin Atlantic
and successfully suing this pillar of the British business
establishment - Swimming two miles to safety during a violent storm
off the coast of Mexico - Staging a rescue flight into Baghdad before
the start of the Gulf War And much more. Losing My Virginity is the
ultimate tale of personal and business survival from a man who
combines the business prowess of Bill Gates and the promotional
instincts of P. T. Barnum.

The Office
“Nothing short of rivetingan engrossing first-person account by one of
our finest actors” (Huffington Post)—both a coming-of-age story and a
meditation on creativity, devotion, and craft—Bryan Cranston, beloved
and acclaimed star of one of history’s most successful TV shows,
Breaking Bad. Bryan Cranston began his acting career at the age of
seven, when his father, a struggling actor and sometime director, cast
him in a commercial for United Way. By fifth grade he was starring in
the school play, spending hours at the local movie theater, and reenacting favorite scenes with his brother in their living room.
Cranston seemed destined to be an actor. But then his father left. And
his family fell apart. Troubled by his father’s missteps, Cranston
abandoned his acting aspirations and resolved to pursue a steadier
career in law enforcement. Then, on a two-year cross-country
motorcycle journey, Cranston re-discovered his talent for acting and
found his mission and his calling. In this “must-read memoir” (The
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Philadelphia Inquirer), Cranston traces the many roles he inhabited
throughout his remarkable life, both on and off screen. For the first
time he shares the story of his early years as an actor on the soap
opera Loving, his recurring spots on Seinfeld, and his time as
bumbling father Hal on Malcolm in the Middle, to his tour-de-force,
Tony-winning performance as Lyndon Baines Johnson in Broadway’s All
the Way, to his most iconic role of all: Breaking Bad’s Walter White.
“An illuminating window into the actor’s psyche” (People), Cranston
has much to say about creativity, devotion, and craft, as well as
innate talent and its challenges and benefits and proper maintenance.
“By turns gritty, funny, and sad” (Entertainment Weekly), ultimately A
Life in Parts is a story about the joy, the necessity, and the
transformative power of simple hard work.

To Selena, with Love
The book that has captivated millions of Chinese readers, translated
into English for the very first time. 'Hypnotic . . . A record of one
person's fierce refusal to follow a path laid down for her by the rest
of the world' Tash Aw, Paris Review Books of the Year Sanmao: author,
adventurer, pioneer. Born in China in 1943, she moved from Chongqing
to Taiwan, Spain to Germany, the Canary Islands to Central America,
and, for several years in the 1970s, to the Sahara. Stories of the
Sahara invites us into Sanmao's extraordinary life in the desert: her
experiences of love and loss, freedom and peril, all told with a voice
as spirited as it is timeless. At a period when China was beginning to
look beyond its borders, Sanmao fired the imagination of millions and
inspired a new generation. With an introduction by Sharlene Teo,
author of Ponti, this is an essential collection from one of the
twentieth century's most iconic figures. 'Every story conveys Sanmao's
infectious capacity for wonder' Sharlene Teo, author of Ponti 'Has
endured for generations of young Taiwanese and Chinese women' New York
Times 'Ground-breaking' Geographical 'A remarkable and brave book.
Sanmao was a freewheeling feminist who broke all the rules and did so
with a gleeful, mischievous smile' David Eimer, South China Morning
Post

The Real Deal
First published in 1994 and now available as an ebook. This edition
does not include illustrations.
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